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Ref.: SCBD/ITS/RS/fb/79512                             12 April 2012 

 

N O T I F I C A T I O N 

 

Revised documents of the Fourth meeting of the Ad Hoc Open-ended Working Group on 

Review of Implementation of the Convention (WGRI-4) 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

 

Kindly be advised that the advance copies of documents issued in connection with the 

forthcoming meeting of the Ad Hoc Open-ended Working Group on Review of Implementation 

of the Convention (WGRI-4) have been revised and re-posted to reflect the recommendations of 

the COP Bureau members following their meeting held in Montreal, Canada on 5 April 2012. 

Revised versions of the documents are available at the following link: 

http://www.cbd.int/doc/?meeting=WGRI-04.  

  

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

Braulio Ferreira de Souza Dias 

Executive Secretary 
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